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08 March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, we will be welcoming two very special 
visitors on Monday 11th March. 
 
Mark Sanders is a local author who writes stories about the adventures of 
his dog, Monty. Mark will be spending time reading his books and talking to 
the children about his life as an author. The children will also be able to 
meet Monty the Newfoundland dog!  
 
I am sure the children will have lots of fun and may even be inspired to write 
stories about their own pets or families. Who knows, maybe we will discover 
a future famous author in our midst? 
 
The children will be able to order signed, dedicated and ‘pawtagraphed’ copies of Mark’s 
books after the visit.  
 
If you would like to have a look at the books and find out all about Mark and Monty, please 
visit his website: www.montydogge.com 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
L Derbyshire 
 
Mrs L Derbyshire 
Deputy Headteacher/English Subject Leader 
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